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ST. ROSE OF LIMA CONCIL #10870 - SEPTEMBER 2013

OUR NEXT COUNCIL MEETING IS OCTOBER 1 AT 7 PM

Our Council meeting was held on September 3 with 15 Knights in attendance.

GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT - BROTHER DOUG KESTER

1.  September will be another busy month.  We have our Golf Tournament on September 14, our last chicken BBQ September 22, and as always Recruit, Recruit!!
2.  Please make every effort to support our Golf Tournament Hole Sponsors and donors, such as: FOX BEVERAGE (DOVER) - JIMMIE JOHN’S GOURMET SANDWICHES AND FINK’S GARAGE!
3.  State and Supreme are asking for each Council to recruit one new member per month, so please keep those Form 100s handy and don’t hesitate to approach those Catholic gentlemen you see every w[image: image1]eek in Church but have simply not yet met.
MEMBERSHIP REPORT - CHANCELLOR SCOTT KURTZMAN

A First and Second Degree is scheduled for October 6 at our School in Thomasville.

ADORATION CHAPEL - BROTHER TOM ALTHOFF

Thanks to all who signed up for Adoration Chapel this month. Maybe you can sign up next month!

CHICKEN BBQ - BROTHER RICK BOSCO
September 22 will be our last BBQ for the year. Proceeds will be dedicated to the Ultrasound project.  Prep on Friday Sept. 20 at 6 PM.

The Wagman BBQ was a huge success, however our Parish BBQ did not sell out. We had 75 chickens left over. This was partly due to an automobile accident on Rt. 30 preventing our volunteers from delivering chickens to the Thomasville School 10:30 AM Mass.

GOLF OUTING - BROTHER PAUL FLAHERTY

SEPTEMBER 14 IS THE DATE.  We need 8 volunteers to stay at event, 4 volunteers at 7AM to do registration.  So far we have 8 Foursomes.

FOOTBALL AND COAL TICKETS -  BROTHER STEVE GROVE

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR TICKETS AT THE NEXT MEETING.

CHRISTMAS DINNER/DANCE - BROTHER GARY AMSBAUGH

PLEASE KEEP DECEMBER 14 OPEN SO YOU CAN ATTEND OUR DANCE. ASSEMBLY 920 4TH DEGREE WILL BE JOINING US THIS YEAR.

SQUIRES CIRCLE - BROTHER DR. WALT ZIMMERMAN

Our Council thanks the Squires for their support at the Parish Murder Mystery.  Congratulations to our Squires for receiving State Recognition for their St. Jude donation from the proceeds they received for Keep Christ in Christmas Magnets.

DISTRICT DEPUTY REPORT - DD BROTHER CHET YOUNG

We now have Councils in the Ukraine and Lithuania.  New member is #1 for Supreme (one member per Council per Month).  Need to get Non Paying Members off our Rolls. Legislative Breakfast 9/25 at the Harrisburg Hilton.

The 4th Degree Fruit sale is coming soon.  

NEW BUSINESS

Blue Mass being held at St. Rose on 10/13 at 11:30 AM Mass. Need Knights to work at the reception.  The Convent’s Old Air Conditioner is being removed from the Convent roof.  Need Knights to help disassemble.  Sister Jane asked for help for Fair Parking please contact her if you can help.

BROTHER KNIGHTS,FAMLIES & FRIENDS IN NEED OF OUR PRAYERS:

Liz Adams, Gus Hartinger, Mimi Young, Jim Price, Doris Althoff, Hilbert Family, Helen Quigel, Chris Anthony, Father Hoke, Kristen Santiago Mary Arvin, M/M Joseph Holtz, Linda Schneider, Ed Bamberg, Jim Huddleston, Jerry Senft, Doris Carroll, Linda Jenkins, Sister Delores Sneeringer, Logan Patrick Coldron, Mary Kester, Norma Warner, Tony Danna, Barbara Jean Kuhl, Steve Warner, Tim Drought, Tom and Syrene Kuhn, Debora Weaver, Dorothy Etter, Laura Kuntz Family. Lucy Woodman, Charles Fasano, Leigh Family, Fields Family, Roger Marquis, Walt “Doc” Zimmerman, Dodd Finale, Richard Mummert, Daniel Galbraith, Brian Noel, Tara Garver, Donna O’Brien, Ike Gerzewski, Mary and Tom Ondish, M/M John Hagerman, Andy Knaub, Paul Hardish, Tom Perry and All Deceased Knights.

BAPTISM PRAYER LIST

Evan 3/3/13, Gabriel 4/7/13, Henry 4/7/13, Ryan 6/2/13, Cooper 7/7/13, Lillian 8/4/13 and Liam 8/4/13

OUR NEXT OFFICER’S MEETING WILL BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 24 AT BROTHER RICK BOSCO’S HOUSE AT 6:30 PM.  YOUR WIFE IS ALSO INVITED.

PLEASE CALL RICK AT 292-0699 IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND AND OR NEED DIRECTIONS.
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